
 
UAF Master Planning Committee 
 
Thurdsday, May 22, 2008; 9 – 11 a.m. 
Chancellor’s Conference Room; Signers’ 
Hall Room 330 
 

 
1.  Welcome and Introductions 
2.  Subcommittee reports 
            Campus Landscape and Outdoor Art 
            Circulation and Parking 
            North Campus 
3.  Facilities Services Update 
4.  Public comment period 
5.  Harper Building access issue 
6.  CMP 5-year update 
7.  Other 
 

 
 

 
Master Planning Committee Meeting 

May 22, 2008 
Notes 

 
 
Attending:  
Deb Horner 
Josh Greenberg 
Bill Krause 
Dianne Milke 
Dave Miller 
Lydia Anderson 
 
Guests: 
Gary Beaudette, UAF Safety Officer 
Frank Chythlook, UAF Interior-Aleutians 
Annette Chism, UAF Risk Manager 
Annette Freiburger, UAF Interior-Aleutians 
Kristy Malamute, UAF Interior-Aleutians 
Brandon Metson, ASUAF President 
 
Welcome and Introductions 
 



As ASUAF president, Brandon Metson will make a recommendation to MPC Chair 
Rich Boone for an undergraduate student to replace outgoing member Mariah 
Acton. Deb Horner suggested to Brandon that someone be identified who would 
be able to make the time commitment to serve on MPC, as regular attendance by 
the student representative has been a continuing challenge. 
 
Subcommittee Reports 
 
Campus Landscape and Outdoor Art 
Deb Horner reported that the 5/19/08 Arbor Day celebration and West Ridge 
Plaza dedication was a success. 
 
During the summer, the number and types of tree stands, and the level of needed 
maintenance, will be determined. 
 
Circulation and Parking 
No report. 
 
North Campus 
No report. 
 
Facilities Services Update 
Dave Miller reported that the work at Fine Arts is beginning to impact campus. 
Delivery access to the Bookstore and Post Office is being worked out. Deb 
commented the sculptures moved from Fine Arts to West Ridge have been well 



 



building sits across Geist Road from Harper, reports employees with similar traffic 
concerns. 
 
Traffic congestion near the Administrative Services and Old University Park 
buildings were discussed. Annette believes traffic congestion on University 



be assessed. Deb and Dianne will work to craft motion language. Members with 
suggested language for motions, should forward it to Deb. 
 
CMP 5-Year Update 


